
HB 2624 – Authorizes counties to exempt themselves from the statewide ban on the use of dogs to pursue 
cougars and black bears by a vote of the people of that county. 

 HB 3395 – Authorizes a pilot program to allow the use of dogs to pursue cougars in certain management 
zones. 
  
No, No, No. We the voters have already said no. It is a totally unnecessary way to hunt. What dog owner 
would send his dog out to die or be mauled by a wild animal. What a cruel way to die. No humane 
person would do this to their dog. Hunting in our state is a tradition, but not hunting with dogs, which is 
almost as cruel and inhumane as dog fighting. Please say NO. Thank you, Bonnie 
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beorr1@centurytel.net 
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